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West Hertfordshire Primary Care Trust and
East and North Hertfordshire Primary Care Trust




Royalty House, King Street, Watford WD18 0BW

Date as postmarked
DRAFT PBC _ WEBSITE INVITATION LETTER
Dear 
www.whertspbc.nhs.uk
We are writing to offer our assistance to you in delivering the patient and public involvement (PPI) responsibilities in relation to Practice Based Commissioning.  

You will be aware that West Herts PCT has established a West Herts wide patient involvement group which has been specifically tasked with providing guidance to practices to support the establishment of patient involvement mechanisms within PBC  As I am sure you are also aware a Patient and Public Involvement Forum (PPIF) representative, as a member  of the PBC Executive committee already forms part of these mechanisms.  However in order  to develop this involvement  framework  further we have developed a website where draft PBC proposals, together with PPIF comments, can be uploaded and comments from patients and public invited.  Responses will then be collated and shared with the relevant PBC group together with PCT colleagues and fedback to key stakeholders.  This will enable early and ongoing dialogue with patients.
We hope that you will find the website a useful tool to assist in delivering the PPI requirements of PBC.   We would ask that you nominate a person who is able to upload the proposals in a patient friendly format onto the website, full training will be provided.
Although  website has been tested by patient members however it can be developed further so your comments and experiences would be invaluable in ensuring that this feedback process works effectively
Please forward the name of the person who will upload proposals to Heather Aylward, 01923 281638, heather.aylward@herts-pcts.nhs.uk and if you have any queries please let Heather know.
Kind regards,

Yours sincerely

Stuart Bloom
Chair : West Herts Primary Care Trust
Stuart Bloom
Anne Walker 
Pam Handley
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West Hertfordshire PCT and East and North Hertfordshire PCT are working together to improve health in Hertfordshire


